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RUTH LN. BETWEEN 12TH AVE. AND S. POWERLINE RD. 
To Be Closed for Culvert Replacements 

 
The Nampa Highway District will close Ruth Ln. between 12th Ave. (Highway 45) and S. 
Powerline Rd. to replace culverts for the Herron Lateral, 12th Avenue Drain, and other minor 
irrigation crossings.  The closure will start Monday, November 4th, and last through the end of 
November.   
 
All surrounding properties will be accessible during the closure, but east-west through traffic will 
be detoured around to Locust Ln. or Lewis Ln. 
 

 
 


